
 

You are invited to a presentation called "Are you any different?" on Tuesday 16th  

December 2014 at the Norman Centre, Bignold Road, Norwich, NR3 2QZ. 
 
 

The guest speaker is Gert-Jan Verboom,  Director Rainbow City Rotterdam. 

 
 

Please confirm if you would like to attend by completing the form below and  

e-mailing it to me (Carol Burgess – carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk ) before close on 
Thursday 11th December 2014. 
 
 

Thank you. 

 
 

Should you require any further information, please contact Anita directly:- 

 
 
Anita Beckett  
Senior Youth Development Worker  
07889757234  

 

 
 

http://www.benjaminfoundation.co.uk/page/nurtured-heart-approach-0�
http://www.benjaminfoundation.co.uk/�
mailto:carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk


  

! 
 

The event will be held, 

at the Norman Centre 

Bignold Road, 

Norwich,NR3 2QZ 

 

If you would like to 

attend please complete 

the attached 
application form. This 

event will be free of 

charge. 
 

December 16th 

 

 

2.30 – 4.30 PM 
  

 

URBAN Youth and Gert Verboom Director 

of Rainbow City 010  would like to invite 

you to a presentation exploring the 

following topics: 

 

 LGBT Rights in The Netherlands; 

 Rainbow City Rotterdam, who we 

are and our views on sexual 

diversity; 

 Best practices we can share; 

 Opportunities for collaboration 

within the Are You Any Different 

network. 

 

 

Name ..................................... 

Organisation Name and address ....................................................................... 

............................................................................................................................................. 

............................................................................................................................................. 

E-mail 

 

Contact Telephone                                                            

 

Any access requirements                                                                                                                                

 

 

What do you hope to gain from this training ? 

 

 

 

Please return to - carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk  
 

mailto:carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk

